
 

 

 
  

  
Dear HUJI international community,  

 

Please pay attention to the updated Home Front Command safety instructions, regarding gatherings, 

in the attached document to this email (the information is valid for both Jerusalem & Rehovot 

campuses) .  

 

Additionally, our offices will be closed from tomorrow (Wednesday) until Sunday (not included).  

If needed, please contact the emergency contact numbers provided in this message. 

 

Due to a few inquiries and concerns, we like to remind you the regulations in case of emergency and 

rocket attack: 

 

In the event that you hear a siren, you will need to enter the nearest protected area. Please ensure 

you know where to find a protected area wherever you are. Once you have entered the protected 

area, you should remain there for 10 minutes. 

. 

 

Check here for a details list of protected areas on HUJI campuses. 

  

Please check the Home Front Command instructions in case of a rocket attack. 

Please check the Home Front Command’s guidelines for Emergency Preparedness. 

  

 

We recommend that you review and familiarize yourself with the Home Front Command app here, 

so please download the app. 

 

Check the Hebrew University (HUJI) latest emergency update (from February) for more details 

- https://overseas.huji.ac.il/updates/. 

 

We will continue to follow the guidelines published by the Home Front Command in the official 

distribution channels and would like to encourage you to do the same. 

Your safety and security are of the utmost importance. 

We advise you to exercise caution as you enjoy your time here and experience HUJI and Israel to its 

fullest. 

 

You may find more helpful information and a list of our activities in our latest Newsletter. 

 

 In case of an emergency, if you feel stressed or confused because of the situation, please get in 

touch with our 24/7 emergency line – 0548820217 

file://///hustaff.huji.local/dfs/Overseas/OSA/Raz/×�×¨×�×�×ª%20×�×¨×�×�/HUJI%20Shelters%20updated.pdf
https://www.oref.org.il/eng/articles/info/iron-swords/1103
https://www.oref.org.il/eng/emergencies/emergency-preparedness
https://www.oref.org.il/13044-17580-en/Pakar.aspx
https://overseas.huji.ac.il/updates/


 

 

 

 Additional Important phone numbers:  

  

HUJI Security : 

Mt. Scopus Campus – 02-5883000 

Safra Campus – 02-6585000 

Ein Kerem – 02-6757000 

Rehovot – 08-9489000 

 

Wishing for peaceful days, 

 

HUJI Welcome Center. 

 

Raz Rabinovich | Director 

 

Division of International Community Support Unit & Welcome 

Center | Rothberg International School 

The Hebrew University of Jerusalem | Boyar Building, Room 104A 

Jerusalem 9190501, Israel 

T +972.2.5882606 

razra@savion.huji.ac.il 
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